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Eric opened the meeting at 7:00. Minutes were read 
by Jerry and were approved. Jim gave the 
treasurer’s report. We have $477.20 in the bank. 
Report approved. Eight members were present.  

Old Business:  Fill dirt was discussed and decided that if we couldn’t get the spots filled yet this winter 
we would do so first thing after the frost leaves. Mowers have been stored. 

New Business:  After winterizing the restroom it was decided to place toilet instructions about how to 
use on the inside of the door. Jerry is to make them up and post before spring. Craig indicated that the 
pin box at the Howe field was his and will be removed and stored in the brown building. 2.4 MHz 
radios were discussed. Many clubs are now requiring the usage of a pin so as not to get out of the habit 
when pilots have both systems. Further discussion in December. Next meeting will be at 7”:00 at the 
LaGrange Community Building on the 9th. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  Rob brought a small helicopter to the meeting and we all took turns flying it. We 
also flew the Real Flight simulator. Craig had it installed on his laptop and Eric furnished the 
equipment to project it on a big screen. For some it was a first time experience. 


